
 

 

 

From: Steve and Marcia Pfeifer   

Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2006 9:33 AM 

To: George Busateri 

Subject: December 31, 2005 Wedding: Thanks! 

 

George, 

  

Well, Marcia and I arrived back in South Carolina yesterday around 6 p.m.  Amazing - after constant gray skies during 
our entire time in Indiana and Wisconsin, including our driving to and from both places, the skies cleared and we saw 

sunshine just as we crossed from NC into SC.  It was definitely a welcome sight! 

  

Thanks to you and the band for a super job on New Year's Eve, George.  I wish I had a dollar for each time one of the 
wedding guests commented about how great the band was.  Everyone really enjoyed y'all - as was certainly apparent 
by how busy the dance floor was throughout the night, and how long people stayed and kept dancing.  We couldn't 

have made a better choice of bands. 

  

Thanks, too, for suggesting Don Linke for the ceremony music and cocktail hour.  Don and his combo did an excellent 

job of turning "Layla" into a wedding processional/recessional tune, and they provided a perfect background for 
cocktails. 

  

Finally, I just wanted to say that it was a pleasure working and planning the music for Kara's wedding with you over the 
course of the past year.  Each and every time we communicated was both enjoyable and helpful. 

  

Hope you have a great 2006 and beyond, George! 

  

Steve Pfeifer 


